
Temporary measure will end on October 28.

The temporary measure of collecting burnable garbage and non-

burnable garbage in store-bought transparent or translucent bags will 

end on October 28 because stores can sell enough designated garbage 

bags. We will only collect garbage in designated garbage bags from 

October 29 as in the past. Please be careful about that.

From October 29

How to Dispose of Garbage from October 29

We will only collect garbage in designated garbage bags.

【Contact】Iga Nambu Environmental Health Union Office ☎ 0595-53-1120 Nabari City Environmental Management Division ☎ 0595-63-7492

✓ We will not collect garbage in non-designated 

garbage bags from October 29.

Notice from Nabari City

Please pay attention.

We will only collect
garbage in 
designated

garbage bags.
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